
Harbor Committee 

Bristol Town Hall 

February 29, 2024 

 

Present:  Robert Ball, Troy Benner, Sandy Davis, Steve Hope, John Stotz 

 

Also present:  M. Dawson, M. Leeman, M. Prior, L. Vannah 

 

The meeting was called to order at 5:08pm. 

 

Minutes 

On a motion by Davis and a second by Hope, minutes from February 22nd were approved 

unanimously. 

 

Dumpster Cans 

A request from the fishing community to have dump receptacles closer to the shore was 

considered.  The Select Board had asked the Harbor Committee to consider the request.  The cost 

of having the dumpsters available would be paid out of donated funds.  The committee agreed 

with the request and the best locations of the dumpster cans were determined.  One can would be 

left in the Shaw’s parking lot and others would be left at various town landings. 

 

Coastal Community Grant 

A grant opportunity is available through DMRs Coastal Maine Program.  The grant is available 

for assessments or evaluations along the coast regarding climate change and public access.  The 

committee will pass on the grant opportunity. 

 

Storm Clean Up 

Discussion ensued about the invoices received for the storm clean up.  The result of the 

discussion was to have two of the entities who submitted invoices invited to a Harbor Committee 

so they could provide clarification of the costs. 

 

The meeting adjourned at 6:14pm.  The next meeting will be held Monday, March 11 @ 5pm at 

the Town Office. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 

Rachel Bizarro 

Harbor Committee Secretary 


